
  

Fiction 

When studying The Friendly Mammoth and focusing on retelling 

part of the story, we are practicing how to summarize what has 

happened using our own words. This helps us show that we 

understand the key events, characters, and messages in the 

story.  
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Each week, your child will be given a piece of homework to 

help reinforce what we’ve been learning in class. This will 

usually go home on Friday and should be returned by 

Wednesday. Please encourage your child to complete their 

homework independently, but feel free to offer support if 

they need it. 

 

To support your child with their maths skills, especially as we 

prepare for Higher Key Stage 2, we recommend regular 

practice of times tables at home. A great website to use is 

www.timestables.com, which offers free, fun, and interactive 

ways to learn and test times tables knowledge. They will 

have a login for this in the back of their dairy. 

 

I’m so excited to be teaching this class and can’t wait to see 

all the progress we’ll make together this year. 

Mr Bowden 


